	EGLWYSBACH MEDICAL PRACTICE


NEWSLETTER – SPRING/SUMMER 2014
HAY FEVER

The hay fever season is upon us. If patients have had medication in the past they’ve been happy with they can request a repeat prescription through reception without the need to see a GP.

GP APPOINTMENTS

Patients frequently ask doctors to help with several problems during one appointment. GPs have 10 minutes per patient allocated as per guidance from the Welsh Government. In order to help the smooth running of the surgery and reduce waiting times can we remind patients that the GP can only deal with one problem per appointment? If your doctor does not feel able to safely deal with more than one issue in an appointment, you may be asked to book another appointment for any non-urgent matters. 

MEDICAL CERTIDICATES – ‘FIT NOTES’
In an effort to reduce unnecessary contacts between patients and surgeries, the Health Board has instructed all wards, including A&E, to issue medical certificates to patients on discharge from hospital or following an attendance when it it is clear that the patient will be unable to return to work. The duration of the fit note (usually called ‘sick notes’) should be for the expected duration of absence from work and not just cover the duration of any hospital stay. If you or a relative are being discharged from hospital you should insist that the discharging doctor provides you with a certificate if this is appropriate. If there are difficulties you should contact the Health Board. 
www.eglwysbachsurgery.com

Have you taken a look at our website recently? This gives up-to-date information regarding the Practice as well as some background information.  The Website can be viewed at www.eglwysbachsurgery.com.  You can order prescriptions on-line.  If you wish you can sign up on the website to receive newsfeeds via e-mail. So far over 200 patients have already signed up. 
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A&E
We are all aware of the long waiting times in the local A&E departments. This is in part due to inappropriate attendance by patients who use the department as an alternative to visiting their GP. It should be kept in mind that the purpose of the A&E department is to deal with accidents and emergencies. It is not appropriate for patients with other problems to use their services.
As access at our practice for problems that arise on the day is significantly better than for most comparable practices in the area there should be no excuse for inappropriate attendance by patients of Eglwysbach and Tonteg surgeries. 
If patients are in doubt as to where they should consult for any particular problem, we suggest that they take a look at advice on www.choosewell.org.uk
NEW SERVICE AT EGLWYSBACH

We are now able to offer insertion and removal of Mirena and Copper coils and also contraceptive implants. These methods are amongst the most effective form of contraception on the market and are suitable for women of all ages, even if you are a new or breastfeeding mum.

For more information or advice, please book an appointment to see Dr Zoe Morris Williams or Dr Sian Thomas

CHICK KNIT

We recently collected £279 for Y Bwthyn by selling Easter chicks. Many thanks to everyone who supported us.
MRS ELAINE INSON
We remember with affection Elaine who passed away earlier this year. Elaine had been the practice nurse at Tonteg Surgery for over 30 years until her retirement and was held in great esteem and respect. Her knowledge of patients, their families and illnesses was invaluable to the staff and doctors in Tonteg. The practice was represented at her funeral service by Dr Peter Brooks and Dr Marian Lewis; retired partners Dr David Randell, Dr David Willams and Dr Antonia Wigley, as well as a number of current and former members of staff. We extend our sympathy to her husband Keith and sons Justin and Simon. 
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